
R'B/STRATFORD'' '
1

,

Distribution: -

Central File' f4 [ NMSS r/f LLRB r/f RBoyle Glear
.

MBell JGreeves Directors r/f JFunches HThompson
VStello CKammerer, SLITP JShea, IP MPeterson, IP HDenton, GPA
RLickus, RIII JMcGrath, RI JBecker, OGC RFonner, OGC

PDR Yes / /
PDR No / / Category: Proprietary / / or CF Only / / |
ACNW Yes / / No / /
Mr. Richard J. K. Stratford
Deputy Assistant Secretary

for Nuclear Energy and Energy Technology
pB 1 B ggBureau of Oceans and International Environmental

and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Stratford:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has had under consideration a
proposal from Cameco (formerly Eldorado Resources Limited) to import into this
country wastes resulting from the production of uranium hexafluoride.

This is to inform you that the NRC has sent a letter to Cameco indicating that
the NRC does not object to Caw co's proposal to import and dis
waste (containing an unimportant quantity of source material) pose of itsin a U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) or State permitted hazardous waste
facility (Enclosure). You should note that NRC has recommended that Cameco
co.. tact your agency, as well as the EPA, to assure that you have no objectG3
to the proposal.

.

The NRC is informing the EPA and the States of New York and Michigan of the
attached NRC response to Cameco. If you should have any questions on this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely Qriginal $iped by __ d
John T. Greeves, Acting Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: As stated

o cc: Paul J. Merges, Ph.D., Director George W. Bruchmann, Chief

@ Bureau of Radiation Division of Radiological HealthS
e Division of Hazardous Substances Bureau of Environmental and
R Regulation Occupational Health
@ Dept. of Environmental Conservation Dept. of Public Health
ew 50 Wolf Road, Room 514 3432 North Logan Street
$$i Albany, NY 12233 Lansing, Michigan 48909
g SUBJECT ABSTRACT: IMPORT AND EXP0RT OF MIXED WASTE
o *SEE PREVIOUS CONCURRNCE
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The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has had under consideration a
proposal from Cameco (formerly Eldorado Resources Limited) to import into this
country wastes resulting from the production of uranium hexafluoride.

This is to inform you that the NRC has sent a letter to Cameco indicating that
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the NRC does not object to Cameco's proposal to import and dis
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facility (Enclosure). You should note that NRC has recommended that Cameco
contact your agency, as well as the EPA, to assure that you have no objection
to the proposal.

The NRC is informing the EPA and the States of New York and Michigan of the
attached NRC response to Cameco. If you should have any questions on this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

John T. Greeves, Acting Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
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